
From:   TATSUYA NAKAGAWA   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   January 31, 2011

Subject:   FCC file number 0018-EX-PL-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

To whom it may concern,

We have already paid fee on Jan 12, 2011.   
(Agency Trcking ID:PGC1891850, Authorization No.:062366)

Please refer to the attached document, Request of Confidentiality_110131.
(Confirmation Number: EL145650)

Thank you.


